
 

September 29, 2023 

 

TECHNICAL BULLETIN  
Outlaw Late Models 

September 29, 2023 
 
This Nashville Fairgrounds Speedway Technical Bulle�n addresses noise regula�ons at Nashville 
Fairgrounds Speedway ahead of the Bass Tire 40 Outlaw Late Model race on Friday and Saturday, 
October 6-7, 2023. 
 
 
 

GENERAL  
 

- All race cars are subject to noise tes�ng and must comply with Nashville Fairgrounds Speedway 
maximum noise requirements.  

- A muffler must be used and installed in a configura�on that will suppress exhaust noise to a 
maximum of 99 db’s at 100 feet.  

 
 
 

 
These regula�ons are standard at Nashville Fairgrounds Speedway. Cars will be inspected, and noise 
levels will be monitored throughout the event. Cars that do not have a muffler installed in a proper 
configura�on will not be allowed to par�cipate in the event.  
 
 
CONTACT 
 
Eddie Chew     Scot Menlen 
Chief Technical Inspector    General Manager  
317-439-3014    615-254-1986 
Calls after 6:00pm only, please. 
eddiechew@cra-racing.com  scot.trackenterprises@gmail.com 


